
Motorcycle License if the Applicant Has Department of Defense Training; HB 2459

HB 2459 exempts from state  requirements  for  further  written  and driving  testing  an 
applicant  for  a  Class  M (motorcycle)  driver's  license who has completed motorcycle  safety 
training in accordance with Department of Defense requirements.
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